
Our Ref: LD/cc/DLE/BTECExamUpdateYear10 

14th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

BTEC Exams Update – Year 10 

The government has announced that BTEC exams scheduled in February and March will not take 

place. The full announcement from the Department for Education is here. 

On the website of Pearson (the exam board for BTEC), it states that Ofqual (the government exams 

watchdog) will “shortly be consulting on what the alternative assessment arrangements should be”. 

As soon as we know more, we will be in touch. 

In the meantime, teachers will focus on delivering material from the non-examined components. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/951797/Letter_from_Gavin_Williamson_to_Simon_Lebus.pdf

